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Welcome to Hazel Class
Hello,
We are delighted to announce that we will be your Year 2 teachers starting in September. Joining us in class will be the wonderful Mrs. Timpson and Mrs Westbrook .
Each week, you'll have the pleasure of being taught by Mrs. Cuffaro on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Wednesdays, and by Mrs. Goldhawk on Thursdays and Fridays. Last year, Mrs. Cuffaro and Mrs. Goldhawk taught Year 2. We are thrilled to be teaching Year 2 again this year, and we have many exciting and fun activities planned for you.
In the autumn term, we will be teaching Arctic Adventures. We will learn about Arctic explorers, the Inuit way of life, Aurora Borealis, ice and its properties, Arctic animals, and so much more.
In the spring, our focus will be the Our experience will be all about castles. The children will find out about the Battle of Hastings and explore medieval castles and their features.
In the summer term, our studies will take us to Africa! We'll delve into the geography of Kenya and compare it to the UK. Get ready to pack your imaginary bags for a safari adventure! We'll watch a live safari online and try to spot some wildlife. We will also explore African art and perhaps create some jewellery or masks.
We are already planning how to make our classroom bright and colourful for the upcoming year.
We hope you have a wonderful summer holiday and are looking forward to seeing you all in September.
Best wishes,
The Hazel Teachers
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